
TOWN OF CLINTON, WISCONSIN 

Town Board Approved Election Inspectors for 2022-2023 

 

NOTE:  
These names were approved by the Town Board and recorded in the 12.8.2021 Town Board Minutes 
 
 

 
 

Corina Bergen 
Linda Dahlen 
Doris Ewing 

Pandora Flores* 
Tammy Litsey 
Barb Monroe* 
Harry Monroe 

 
 

 
 

*Chief Inspectors 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions about this list, please contact Town Clerk, Sandy 

Schweiger at 608-625-2822 or clerk@tn.clinton.wi.gov 

mailto:clerk@tn.clinton.wi.gov

